
We have a special Medicare Part D Appeals Unit to help older and disabled Maine
residents with Medicare Part D. There is no cost for this help.

If you live in Maine and have Medicare, but you cannot get your medicine or are paying
too much for it, or are just confused, call the Medicare Part D Unit, toll-free, at:

1-877-774-7772
Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to Noon, and 1 p.m. to 4 p.m.

We will help you by phone.

You may be able to find answers to some of your questions in our online Part D Guide.

Are you a Provider?  Go here: Part D - For Medicare Providers
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